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16 January 2015

Notice of works and temporary changes to parking 

The City of Melbourne is committed to improving community infrastructure and amenity to make 
Melbourne a more attractive place to live, work, shop and visit. As part of this commitment the City of 
Melbourne has engaged Citywide to complete the following construction works.  

 
Location of works:                     Crombie Lane off Lonsdale Street between King St and William St. 
 
 
Location of parking changes:   Lonsdale Street and Little Bourke Street between King Street and 

William St near Crombie Lane. 
 
Project: These works will involve reconstruction of bluestone footpath, road 

resurfacing and new bluestone kerb & channel. 
 
Construction period:  Start date: Tuesday 27 January 2015 (weather permitting). 
 
 Times:   

Phase 1 – Kerb and channel works will be completed 
between 7:00am and 4:00pm Monday to Friday.  
 
Phase 2 – Reconstruction of bluestone footpath and 
access ramps will be carried out on weekday nights 
Sunday to Friday between 7pm and 5:00am. 
 
Phase 3 –Profile and resheet works be carried out on 
weekday night between 8pm and 5:00am.Date for profile 
and resheet works will be confirmed at later stage. 

 
Duration:  We anticipate that the works will be completed in seven 

weeks (weather permitting).  
 
To enable these construction works to proceed safely and efficiently there will be a need for 
temporary on-street parking changes. Please refer to parking signs during the construction 
period to avoid a parking fine.  
 
We apologise in advance for any disruption caused during the period of these works.  

 

Any queries please contact citywide on 

 
 
03 9267 5140                                       or                  03 9267 5191 
Chris Tapner  Wajid Ali 
Chrtap@citywide.com.au wajali@citywide.com.au 

 

http://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/
mailto:Chrtap@citywide.com.au
mailto:wajali@citywide.com.au


 

DM # 8760007 

  

   
 

 

 

 
 

More information about project WKO # 373535 

Full closure of footpath will be in place during reconstruction of footpath, however local access will be 
provided with the help of traffic controller (night works). Works will be done in stages to minimize the 
disruption. The works being undertaken will be noisy and with the nature of this work there will be 
noise of saw cutting or jackhammering but will be kept to a minimum. Woks mentioned in phase 1 
and phase 2 will be done side by side. We are working in the city for many years and appreciate the 
concerns of the residents in the street and the surrounding area. 
Three will be access to the car park either from Lonsdale Street end or Little Bourke Street end at a 
time during these works. 
To enable these essential works to proceed efficiently, effectively and in a timely manner, we would 
be grateful if you could keep your vehicles clear of the work site for the duration of these works. 
Please refer to parking signs to avoid a parking fine. We will endeavour to be as quick and 
unobtrusive as possible and ask that you be patient and tolerant during our brief stay.  We apologise 
in advance for any disruption caused during the period of these works.  

 

 
 
 


